
 
Hello, 
 
I strongly oppose the The Next Generation Energy Act (HB1035/SB937), if we are serious about 

addressing climate change and meeting our climate change and renewable energy goals, we cannot 

invest in more fossil fuel infrastructure.  Doing so would further condemn our children and future 

generation to extreme weather events exacerbated by climate change and potentially an unlivable 

planet for humans and thousands of other species. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Philip Ateto 

D30 Annapolis, MD 


